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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Mark Ban <markban@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 12:29 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Park Avenue rail trail

Riding my bicycle on Bay Avenue in Santa Cruz I can’t help wondering why if the RTC needs to save money, they didn’t 
put the trail on Bay Avenue. It appears to me a direct comparison to Park Avenue in Capitola. The RTC is just taking 
advantage of a small town. City council members please stand up for your consƟtuents and not let the RTC take 
advantage of us. The rail Corredor is beauƟful and it should not be sold out to a busy street. Santa Cruz didn’t do it and 
neither should we.  
Mark Ban 
I am a long-term Capitola resident on McCormick Avenue 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


